
State Water Resources Control Board 
December 22, 2020 

Christine Asiata  
Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse 
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95819-3044 

Dear Ms. Asiata, 

The State Water Resources Control Board is lead agency for the South Kaweah Mutual 
Water Company Three Rivers Tanks Project (SCH Number: 2020070416). The 
applicant’s consultant sent a check made out to California Department of Fish and 
Wildlife (CDFW) to State Clearinghouse for scheduled delivery on December 7th, 2020. 
The check sent was for the payment of CDFW filing fees associated with the NOD filing 
of the Project.  Attached to this memo are  

A copy of the Final NOD has also been submitted online via CEQA Submit 12/22/2020. 

Please prepare a date stamped proof of payment for the CDFW document fee and send 
an email of it to the following address:  Wendy.Pierce@waterboards.ca.gov  Thank you 
for your assistance. If you have any comments or questions please contact Wendy 
Pierce, Senior Environmental Scientist, at (916) 449-5178. 

Sincerely, 

Wendy Pierce 

Attachment 
A. SCH email confirming receipt of CDFW Filing 

Fee 
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RE: [EXTERNAL]:UPS Ship Notification, Tracking Number 128E68720396127286 

Jaymie Brauer <Jaymie.Brauer@qkinc.com> 

Mon 12/7/2020 1 :04 PM 

To: Christine Asiata <Christine.Asiata@OPR.CA.GOV>; Mikayla Vaba <mikayla.vaba@opr.ca.gov>; Pierce, Wendy@Waterboards 

<Wendy.Pierce@Waterboards.ca.gov>; Schmitz, Lori@Waterboards < Lori.Schmitz@waterboards.ca.gov> 

Cc: Meng Heu <Meng.Heu@OPR.CA.GOV>; Kristine Price <Kristine.Price@qkinc.com>; Lewis Nelson <lewnelsonpe@att.net> 

EXTERNAL: 

From: Christine Asiata <Christine.Asiata@OPR.CA.GOV> 
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2020 12:35 PM 
To: Mikayla Vaba <mikayla.vaba@opr.ca.gov>; Kristine Price <Kristine.Price@qkinc.com>; Jaymie Brauer 
<Jaymie.Brauer@qkinc.com> 
Cc: Meng Heu <Meng.Heu@OPR.CA.GOV> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]:UPS Ship Notification, Tracking Number 1Z8E68720396127286 

Hello, 

We received the check replacement for the SCH number referenced below. Can you confirm when you will submit your NOD 
on line so we may post it? 

Christine Asiata Rodriguez 

From: Mikayla Vaba <mikav.la.vaba@oi:;ir.ca.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 12:09 PM 
To: Christine Asiata <Christine.Asiata@OPR.CA.GOV>; Meng Heu <Meng.Heu@OPR.CA.GOV> 

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]:UPS Ship Notification, Tracking Number 1Z8E68720396127286 

If this check comes in Monday, its SCH# 2020070416 (in the October folder for Online NOD submissions). 

From: Kristine Price <Kristine.Price@qkinc.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 11:55 AM 
To: Jaymie Brauer <Jav.mie.Brauer@gkinc.com> 
Cc: Mikayla Vaba <mikav.la.vaba@oi:;ir.ca.gov> 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]:UPS Ship Notification, Tracking Number 1Z8E68720396127286 

For Monday delivery. 

Much thanks, 

Kr� 

Kristine Price 

Accounting and Benefits Coordinator 

901 East Main Street 
Visalia, CA 93292 
(559) 733-0440 ext 3066 Office
(310) 883-3398 Cell
(559) 733-7821 Fax
www.QKlnc.com
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